
First Sunday of Advent  

December 3, 2017  

Lord,  
MAKE US TURN TO YOU;  
LET US SEE YOUR FACE  
AND WE SHALL BE SAVED 



From Father Phil  
My Dear Parishioners and Friends of St. Theresa, 

I   hope that you all had a good Thanksgiving. The national holi-
day of gratitude gives way to December and the darkest time of year, 

in the Church we call this season Advent. It is good to prepare, to wait. 

It is not easy, but it is important and it teaches us patience and an abil-

ity to delay gratification. It creates an opportunity to rest and reflect on 

that which is important. 

 As our parish and school renewal continues we make space for 

an interior change. I hope the following words of one the churchesô 

finest teachers and writers from the last century will help all of us on 

our journey to new birth.  

 ñAdvent is the ñsacramentò of the PRESENCE  of God in His 

world, in the Mystery of Christ at work in Historyé. 

 This mystery is the revelation of God Himself in His Incarnate 

Son. But it is not merely a manifestation of the Divine Perfections, it is 

the concrete plan of God for the salvation of men and the restoration of 

the whole word in Christ. 

 This plan is envisaged not as a future prospect but as a present 

fact. The ñlast thingsò are already present and realized in a hidden 

manner. The Kingdom of God is thus already ñin the midst of us.ò But, 

the mystery can only be known by those who enter into it, who find 

their place in the Mystical Christ, and therefore find the mystery of 

Christ realized and fulfilled in themselves.ò 

 

 Lord Jesus, assuage our blindness and activate our hearts dur-

ing this Advent, so that we may find your presence hidden in ourselves. 

May we unveil the mystery of Christ-with-us and work toward the true 

restoration of the whole world in your image. Let your light shine in 

our hearts so that we may always know the truth of your love.  

Amen. 
 

With every good wish and blessing, 
 

Fr. Phil Lloyd 
Pastor 



God bless each of you who have generously re-

sponded in support of the 2017 Diocesan Ser-

vices Fund. If you have heard Christ call and 

have not yet responded, please do so today. Our 

parish goal for 2017 DDF is $117,000. With 

every parish familyôs full participation, we will 

surely exceed this amount and do our share to 

help so many in need, advancing the work of the 

Church in our community. After listening our 

deacons preach please help us to meet our goal! 

For those of you who have already responded 

with a gift, please accept our sincere gratitude.  

 

GO MAKE  
DISCIPLES 

2017 DIOCESAN SERVICES FUND  

Christ calls us to reach 

those who are sick or  

in need, to bless them, 

serve them, and  

show them mercy.  

The thousands of people  

served by the ministries  

of the Archdiocese of  

Galveston-Houston need 

your compassion and 

generosity.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Please check the bulletin, our website 

(www.sttheresa.cc), and social media for 

updates on the exciting changes happening 

at St. Theresa-Memorial Park. 

Please contact Enrique Benitez (713-869-3783) 

for more information or text Father Phil (832-

622-2227) if you would like to meet with him to 

discuss your gift. 

New St. Theresa 

Catholic School 

Groundbreaking 

Ceremony. 



If  it touches the heart and guides us 

on our path it is a healing circle.  

The holidays can be tough and depressing for some.  The shopping, the 

crowds, the hassle, travel, hosting, sad memories, loved ones long lost,  

unmet expectations, family, etcé 

 

There will be a òhealing circleó in St. Theresaõs Church Office on  

Dec. 12th from 7:30 p.m. to 9 p.m.  

 

The intention of this Healing Circle is to create a space where whatever 

is on our heart with regard to the holiday season can be shared in con-

fidence, heard without judgement and accepted with care.  Weõll re-

flect on what our plans are, what weõre anticipating and consider how 

weõd like to actually  

experience this holiday season.   

 

If you plan to attend this Healing Circle, please RSVP to Ed Halloran at  

halloraned@gmail.com  

For more information on healing circles visit:  

https://healingcircleshouston.org/   

Now accepting applications PK3 ñ8th grade for the  2018 -2019 school year  
 

Register at www.StTheresaSchool.cc  
 

Contact Kelly McCarty,  

Director of Admissions at k.mccarty@sttheresa.cc  

St. Theresa Catholic School 
in Memorial Park 

St. Theresa Eight Grade  
Student Ambassadors  

talk to donors about  their 
experiences at St. Theresa 
Catholic School and about  

their wishes for St. Theresaôs  
future generations.  



Steps for Students  

registration is 

open!  
 

February 17, 2018  
 

Visit  

www.sttheresaschool.cc/steps -

for-students   
for more information and  

to register!  
 

Train for the race with us!  

Join our team every Thursday at   

6:00 p.m.  (Starting on 11/30).  

We meet outside the Fellowship 

Hall and run/walk around  

Memorial Park.  

JANUARY 2 - 5, 2018 

Download a free QR code reader 

to your phone and scan the im-

age below:  

 

 

 

 

 

You can also go directly on your 

smart phone or tablet to: 

www.sttheresa.cc/give  
 

Use our electronic kiosk  

located in the Church, and swipe 

your card directly.  
 

Desktop users can login to our 

website www.sttheresa.cc, click 

on the òGivingó button on the top 

green navigation bar and select 

òDonations.ó 

Online Giving  
There are several ways to access our 

online giving page:  

1 

2 

3 

4 

Please remember to bring 

your unwrapped gift, by the 

designated due date that is 

located on the back of  

your ornament.  

Thank you for your kindness 

and generosity towards  

others during this special 

time of year!  

Dates and deadlines for  

2018 Marketplace health insurance:  

You can enroll in or change 2018 Marketplace health insurance right now.  

The 2018 Open Enrollment Period runs from: 

November 1, 2017 to December 15, 2017. 
To enroll go to www.healthcare.gov or call 1-800-318-2596 

http://www.sttheresaschool.cc/steps-for-students
http://www.sttheresaschool.cc/steps-for-students


Announcements  

First  Reconciliation and  
 First Eucharist  

(Holy Communion)  
Parent Meeting 

Our next Parent Only meeting 

for parents who are preparing 

their children for  

First Reconciliation and  

First Eucharist will be on   
 

Tuesday, December 5th  
at 6:30 p.m.  

in the fellowship hall.    
 

For additional information  

please contact Janice Berger at 

j.berger@sttheresa.cc or  

713-869-3783, ext. 335.  

 

If you would like to commit to 

one Holy Hour of Adoration  

during the Advent Season, 

please contact  

Diana Sepulveda  

at  713.542.4706  

Adoration Schedule is on  

Tuesdays & Thursdays:  

7:30 a.m. to  10 p.m.   

 

 

 

 
 
 

St. Theresa Church Office: closed from 

Dec. 21 to Jan. 2.  

Returning to the regular schedule on 

Wednesday, Jan. 3.  

 
St. Theresa Catholic School: students 

will be off from Dec. 22 (at noon) to 

Jan. 8. Returning to their regular 

schedule on Tuesday, Jan. 9.  

                

St. Theresa Early Childhood Center: 

closed from Dec. 22 to Dec. 26. Re-

turning to their regular schedule on 

Wednesday, Dec. 27.  

Christmas 
Masses 

Christmas Eve  

5:30 p.m. and 10 p.m.  
 

Christmas Day  

10:00 a.m.  

Special Collection December 10:  

Many elder religious worked for years 

for small stipends, leaving a large gap 

in retirement savings. Please prayerfully 

consider how can support this collec-

tion. For more information go to 

www.retiredreligious.org  

tel:(713)%20542-4706

